
 LIFE & WORK AT FBCF 
Sunday, April 23, 2017 

  8:00 am  Early Worship Service 

  9:30 am  Bible Study 

10:30 am  Worship Service—Kids Choir 

  3:00 pm  Texas Veterans Home Svc. 

  5:00 pm  Youth Choir Rehearsal 
 

Tuesday, April 25, 2017 

  6:30 pm  Bible Study Fellowship 
 

Wednesday, April 26, 2017 

  3:30 pm  TeamKidz @ Pecan Park 

  5:30 pm  Dinner Meal—bacon-wrapped chix 

  5:30 pm  Kids’ Movie Night 

  6:30 pm  Life Groups, Prayer Meeting 

                 Youth IMPACT 

                 Praise Team Rehearsal 

  7:30 pm  Praise Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday, April 27, 2017 

10:30 am  Ladies’ Bible Study 

  1:00 pm  Sr. Adult Game Time 
 

Saturday, April 29, 2017 

  8:00 am  Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

11:00 am  Cook/Clements Bridal Shower 
 

Sunday, April 30, 2017 

  ********   Early Worship Service 

  9:30 am  Bible Study 

10:30 am  Worship Service 

12:00 pm  Spring Picnic 

Notes 

MEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST 
 

Saturday, April 29, 2017, 8-10 am, Fellowship Hall 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

for Vacation Bible 
School 

 

June 5-9, 2017 
 

VBS is for kids ages 4 
(by June 5th) through 6th grade. 

 

In-church registration has begun. 
Open registration begins May 1st. 

 
 

Volunteers, sign up in one of our 
VBS Corners. 

 

We’re looking for the following 
obscure items to borrow: 

 
 

2 smoke machines 
a drafting table 

Children ages 4 - 2nd grade may exit for Children’s Church after the choir steps down. 

8:00 AM WORSHIP SERVICE 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
Pastor Mike Clements 

CALL TO WORSHIP 
Pastor Terry Smith 

“How Majestic Is Your Name” (#29) 
“When We All Get to Heaven” (#514) 

“He Hideth My Soul” (#340) 

PRAYER 
Pastor Mike Clements 

PRAISE & WORSHIP 
“At the Cross” (#139) 

“Have You Been to Calvary” (#324) 

SPECIAL MUSIC 
 

MESSAGE 
Pastor Mike Clements 

INVITATION 

OFFERTORY PRAYER 
Bro. Sam Hurt 

OFFERTORY 

CLOSING SONG 
“Jesus, Name Above All Names”  

10:30 AM WORSHIP SERVICE 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
Pastor Mike Clements 

CALL TO WORSHIP 
Pastor Terry Smith 

“God is Good All the Time” 
“Be Unto Your Name” 

PRAYER 
Pastor Mike Clements 

TEAM KIDZ PRAISE 
“The Way God Wants” 

“Jesus, Be Glorified” 
“The Good Stuff” 

“Open Up the Heavens” 
“Born to Praise You” 

PRAISE & WORSHIP 
“Thy Word” 

MESSAGE 
Pastor Mike Clements 

INVITATION 

OFFERTORY PRAYER 
Bro. Sam Hurt 

OFFERTORY 

CLOSING SONG 
“Jesus, Name Above All Names” 

April 23, 2017 

Worship Services 

 

SPRING PICNIC  
Our annual spring picnic is NEXT  

Sunday, April 30, 2017, immediately 
following the combined 10:30 am 

worship service.  We’ll all make our 
way to the Floresville City Park and 
enjoy lunch under the pavilion.  The 
church will provide the main dish. 

Please bring a side dish in a disposa-
ble container to 

share. Don’t forget 
your softball equip-
ment! There will be 
no 8:00 am worship 

service this day. 

ATTENTION 
GRADUATES 
  
 

FBC wants to honor you  
on Sunday, May 28, 
2017.  Please submit 
your .jpg photos to the 
church office on a flash drive (10-15 
pic for HS grads, and one recent pic 
for college grads). Refer any ques-
tions to Kelly Parker or Scott Davis. 

FLORESVILLE FOOD PANTRY 
  

The Food Pantry has requested the 
following items in ONE POUND bags: 

 

Spaghetti ● Rice ● Beans 
 
 

Bring donations to the 
church office. Contact 

Bonnie Dickerson. 

TEAM KIDZ 
PRAISE  
  

We are delighted to 
have our children’s 
choir, Team Kidz Praise, lead us in 
worship this morning.  We are thank-
ful for Mrs. Sheila Brieden and her 
capable team as they guide these 
boys and girls to worship.  There’s 
nothing sweeter than the sound of 
young voices as boys and girls sing 
their praise to the Lord. 

TEAM KIDZ 
SPRING FLING  

 

The final TeamKidz of the 
semester is THIS Wednes-

day, April 26, 2017.  
The church bus will transport kids to 
Pecan Park at 3:30 pm, and they will 

return to the church at 5:20 pm.  The 
children will enjoy a hot dog dinner in 

God’s Playhouse, followed by a kid-
friendly movie. Call Mrs. Joyce Hurt 

at 830-391-0626 with any questions. 

BUILDING HIStory 
Original Loan Amount: 

$ 525,000.00 
April Loan Payment: 

$ 5,000.00 
Current Loan Balance: 

$ 303,209.16    
Building HIStory Fund account: 

($ 2,942.47) - overdrawn 

YOUTH CAMP  
  

Our youth campers 
are working to 
raise money to  
offset the cost of 
camp.  Thirty 7th-
12th graders will attend MFuge camp 
at Houston Baptist University June 
19th-23rd.  Continue to support our 
campers as they raise money to  
attend this year’s summer camp. 

ASSOCIATIONAL  
ADULT RETREAT  

  

Thursday, May 4, 2017 
 
 

El Shaddai Ranch 
Yorktown, Texas 

 
 

$15 per person 
 
 

Contact Pastor Terry Smith for 
more information. 



 

Check out online giving 
by scanning this code with 

your smart phone's QR 
reader/scanner app. 

 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
1115 B Street ● Floresville, TX ● 78114 

830-216-4946 ● 830-393-3613 fax 

www.fbcf.org 

DEACON  MINISTRY 
If you or your family have needs 
during the week, please call your 

assigned deacon. If he is not 
available, feel free to call the 

Deacon of the Week, 
Sam Hurt 

830-391-0260 
Should you need assistance  
during the Bible Study hour, 

please look for Bob Herndon in 
the Coffee Corner area.  He is      

always available to help. 

CCLI #643277 ● CVLA #502624480 ● CSPL #CSPL028799  

Sunday, April 23, 2017 

Mike Clements, Pastor 

Terry Smith, Music Minister 

Scott Davis, Interim Youth Minister 

Joyce Hurt, Children’s Director 

 

Penny Smith, Office Manager 

Christie Davis, Office Assistant 

John Trabucco, Pat Gill, Organists 

Sheila Brieden, Eddie Coston,  

Jean Evelyn Hughes, Pianists  

Worship Leaders 

First Baptist Church 
1115 B Street 

Floresville, Texas 78114 
(830) 216-4946 – Office 
(830) 393-3613 – Fax 

www.fbcf.org 

INVITATION 
 

If you live in our area, we would welcome you to consider becoming a member 
of our fellowship.   
 
We receive persons for membership in several ways: 

• Salvation through Jesus Christ and obedience in Believer’s baptism 

• Transfer of letter from a church of like faith and order 

• By statement of your faith in Jesus Christ and obedience to His command 
concerning church membership. 

 
The invitation time at the close of our worship is when our church extends         
the opportunity for individuals to express decisions in response to the Lord’s      
leadership. 
 
If you desire to make a decision, or to request membership into our church,  
make your way to the front where our pastor will greet you.  
 
If the Lord leads you to make a decision, we will welcome you and rejoice in 
your response!  If you have questions or need further information, please talk 
with any of our church staff. 

YOUTH CAMP—FBC will be taking a group of 7th-12th grade students to M-
Fuge camp at Houston Baptist University the week of June 19-23, 2017.   The 
“M” in M-Fuge means the camp has a Missions component to it.  Our teens will be 
serving the community in a variety of ways throughout the week.  There are still 
a few slots available for campers, but they will go fast!  The total cost of the 
camp is $350 per person, but we need $50 deposit immediately.  The final pay-
ment is due by June 1, 2017.  Our teens are willing to work to pay for camp, so 
please contact the office if you have any odd jobs/babysitting opportunities a 
youth can help with.    
 

YOUTH CAMP ENVELOPE DRIVE—144 envelopes will be displayed on a table 
in the foyer—numbered from $1 to $144.  Choose an envelope.  Place the dol-
lar amount listed on the envelope inside of it, and place it in the offering plate 
or return it to the office.  Thanks for helping our students attend youth camp!  
Additionally, any donations to the Youth Camp Fund are greatly appreciated.  
With the departure of the youth pastor, there have not been as many fundrais-

ers as we typically have, so any amount is appreciated.  

April 26—Bacon-wrapped Chicken 
 

Dinner is served between 5:30 pm & 
6:15 pm for those attending Wednes-
day evening activities.  Cost is 4/adult, 
$3/child, or $15/family.  Please sign 
up in the foyer so we may get an accu-
rate count.  
 

With the spring Life Group classes 
winding down, the Wednesday Night 
Suppers will continue through April  
before breaking for the summer. 
 

THIS WEDNESDAY is the FINAL WNS 
of the semester. 

http://www.fbcf.org

